NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
(N.J.A.C.5:34-9.3a) |

PURCHASE AND DELIVERY OF HVAC AND PLUMBING SUPPLIES
RE-BID NO. 21.16

DUE TO THE NECESSITY TO ADDRESS REVISIONS TO THE ORIGINAL
SPECIFICATIONS FOR THE SUBJECT PROJECT, WE FIND IT NECESSARY TO
CANCEL THE BID OPENING CURRENTLY SCHEDULED FOR, WEDNESDAY,

JANUARY 20, 2021, AT 11:00 A.M.

AS SOON AS THE APPROPRIATE REVISIONS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED, THE
NEW BID WILL BE ADVERTISED AS PER LOCAL PUBLIC CONTRACTORS LAW
N.J.S.A.40A:11-23,

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE, FOR THE INDULGENCE IN THIS MATTER, AND
IF YOU SHOULD HAVE ANY FURTHER QUESTIONS, PLEASE DO NOT
HESITATE TO CONTACT US.

THANK YOU,

HARRY M. CEVALLOS,
QUALIFIED PURCHASING AGENT

CITY OF PATERSON
DIVISION OF PURCHASING

973-321-1340, EXT. 2340
973-321-1341, FAX



